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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:[]

On March 26, Deputy Secretary of State John J. Sullivan met with Indonesian
Foreign Minister Retno Marsudi in Washington, D.C. During the meeting, Deputy
Secretary Sullivan and Foreign Minister Marsudi reaffirmed the U.S.-Indonesia
Strategic Partnership and our mutual commitment to deepening cooperation in
the Indo-Pacific region for the benefit of regional security, prosperity, and
a rules-based international order.
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